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I hope everyone had a great and safe New 
Year.  I'm looking forward to seeing all the 
beautiful art work produced by you. This year 
holds a lot of challenges and opportunities for 
all of us. As we go about our daily activities let 
us remember:  

KINDNESS IS A TYPE OF BEHAVIOR MARKED 
BY ACTS OF GENEROSITY, CONSIDERATION, 
RENDERING ASSISTANCE, OR CONCERN FOR 
OTHERS WITHOUT EXPECTING PRAISE OR 
REWARD IN RETURN. 

RICHARD PINKERTON 
theriverpirate@msn.com  

CERAMICS WEST IS A 
FRAGRANCE-FREE 
CLUB ROOM. Many 
people are extremely 
sensitive to perfumes, 
colognes, aftershaves 
and other scented 
products. Fragrances 
cause watery eyes, a 
stuffy or runny nose, 
congestion, headaches 
and migraines. PLEASE 
BE CONSIDERATE AND 
DO NOT WEAR THEM 
AT ANY TIME IN OUR 
CLUB. 

 
 
 

 

Wishing a very 
happy birthday to 
all of you who have 
birthdays this 
month! We wish 
you many more. 

 
 

 
 
 
 

Please keep our Club members who 
are ill, having surgery, dealing with 
losses, or have burdens they don’t 
share in your thoughts and prayers! 

 

The next club event will be our Valentine’s Day 
party at the club from 12-4 . Ticket sales began 
mid January. Ticket price 5.00 per person.  The 
Pennies 4 Prizes bucket is almost empty, so we 
need more pennies donated, feel free to donate 
other change and cash as well. We will be having 
some fun socials coming up, so every little bit 
helps. Thank you for being so generous! 

Upcoming events: 2/14 Valentine Party, 2/29 
Chili cook-off, 4/26 Luau, 10/29 Halloween Cos-
tume Party, 12/6 Christmas Party 

EVENTS DJ Santana 

CRAFT FAIR     Debbie Placher & Nancy 
Hren , Chairpersons  

The Sundome Plaza Craft Fair will be held on 
Friday, March 8th from 9:00 am to 2:00 pm. 
Participants will be assigned spaces in the park-
ing lot and will be responsible for your own 
canopies, tables, chairs and money. You may 
begin setting up as early as 6:00 am. The mer-
chant liaison Laurie has stressed "Pull up to 
your assigned location, unpack your vehicle 
& move your vehicle to the parking that faces 
Camino Del Sol or around the corner from 
Absolute Salon, We will have golf car drivers 
available to show you where to park & give 
you a ride back to your booth." Everyone is 
encouraged to participate in this fun event. 
Even if you think your work isn't good enough, 
it will sell. If you're interested in sharing a table 
just let me know and I may be able to match 
you up. The cost to each seller is $20.00 for ad-
vertising plus $3.00 for liability insurance. This 
fee is required per seller, even if you're sharing 
space, Envelopes are available for registration. 
Please enclose your payments and return to 
Debbie Placher no later than Thursday, Febru-
ary 15th. There will be at least one wrapping 
station. Price tags are still available but when 
they're gone, they're gone. Black tablecloths 
and tabletop display racks will be available to 
borrow beginning 2 weeks before the fair; 
please return them in a timely manner so they 
may be returned to inventory. 

UPCOMING EVENT 

CHILI COOKOFF                                 
There will be a sign-                          
up sheet to enter the 

cook-off starting  
February 

16th.  

mailto:theriverpirate@msn.com

